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I’m a big supporter of voting by mail - it’s convenient and helps me and many other 

Oregonians do our civic duty. I have no concerns about its safety and reliability; when 

minor issues have arisen, they’ve been caught and dealt with. I also resent the 

attempt by the current president to influence this particular state matter.  


